
Jan 03 VHF SS Results 
By Kevin Kaufhold (W9GKA) 
 
Congratulations to everyone on their January VHF SS scores!  The SMC finished 5th in 
the medium club competition, with 741,447 points, and 12 entries. 
 
Some SMC members had fabulous scores.  Three division records were set by SMC 
members, and a number of awards and top scores were also attained. The following SMC 
members submitting their score with SMC garnered the following awards and top scores: 

WB9Z SOHP 182,999 points - # 8 in nation; winner of Central Division and Illinois 
section;  # 1 top all time SOHP score in Illinois. 

WA1MKE SOLP 26,675 Winner Indiana section; # 3 top all time SOLP score in Indiana. 

WO9S SOLP 28,981 - # 6 top all time score in Illinois SOLP. 

N9UM Rover 269,712 - # 4 in nation; Central Division RECORD. 

KF9US Rover 211,830 - # 7 in nation; # 2 in division; # 2 top all time division score. 

W9GKA SO Port 7,065 - # 2 in nation; central Division RECORD; Winner Illinois 
section. 
 
Every score is important for the club competition, and the following SMC members 
submitted scores towards the club aggregate.  These folks deserve a big thank you and 
special recognition for also adding to the club score.  They include: 

N9HZ SOLP 3,354 

KB9YSI SOLP 1,606 

N9YZS SOLP 1,349 

K9PG SOLP 70; 

AI9L SOHP 1,898 

K9TMS 5,916 Rover. 
 
The following SMC members submitted entries in the contest but were not counted to the 
SMC club total, for one reason or another.  They are as follows: 

K2DRH SOLP 160,395 - # 1 nation; Central Division RECORD; Winner Illinois section. 
National winner SOLP the last three consecutive years. 

W9GA SOHP 84,095 Winner SOHP Wisconsin section; # 6 top all time Wisc. score. 

W9RVG Multi-Unlimited 51,282 Winner Central Division and Illinois Section; # 3 top 
score Multi-U in Illinois all time.  

WB9SNR SOHP 36,960 

K0PG Rover 33,805 

K9ILT Rover 50,796 



 
Lastly, there were a number of entries within the SMC service area that did not mark any 
club affiliation and are not currently SMC members.  If any SMC member knows anyone 
who ran in either the Jan VHF SS or the June VHF, please ask them to join SMC. 


